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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Summer Music Concert 
Tuesday 15th July 6.30pm 

Main Hall, Harrogate Grammar School 
 

The Summer Concert is for all members of Orchestra, Singing Squad and KS1 Choir as well as Y6 soloists. We are 

looking forward to holding the event again at The Grammar School. 

Children must arrive at 6.15pm where Mrs Stott and Mrs Askew will show them where to sit and where to put 

their instruments. School uniform should be worn – white or blue polo shirts with shorts, trouser or skirt or 

summer dresses. No trainers please or leavers hoodies. 

Audience members can arrive at the same time and take their seats. The concert will last for approximately an 

hour. 

Please confirm that your child can attend and book your tickets via the link below by Friday 6th June.  Voluntary 

contributions of £2 per ticket are available to pay on Arbor in School Shop.  Any money raised will to towards 

Music Funds.  There will also be a retiring collection. There will be some music bags available to buy at the end for 

£3 each. 

https://forms.office.com/e/VMmw91aEFL 

Any questions please contact Mrs Stott on stottl@rap.rklt.co.uk 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Lesley Stott 

Music Teacher 

 

http://www.rossettacre.n-yorks.sch.uk/
https://forms.office.com/e/VMmw91aEFL

